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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Interviews 
It is the policy of TNSS to encourage parents to visit the school to discuss 
progress or problems in relation to their child.  The Principal and teachers are 
available for interviews during the year and these can be scheduled by phoning 
our office to set a time or by sending a note to make an appointment.  Parents 
and teachers may approach each other directly to set up an interview.  
Appointments allow for both teachers and parents to have quality time for 
discussions. 
 
Matters of Concern 
From time to time, in every part of life, we find something we do not like or 
understand.  If you find there is some cause for concern affecting your child at 
school, please do not hesitate to contact the teacher to arrange an 
appointment.  Except in the case of an extreme emergency, it is best to phone or 
to write to the school to arrange a mutually suitable time for an interview.  
Consulting teachers in school time results in leaving a class of children 
ǳƴǎǳǇŜǊǾƛǎŜŘΦ  ²Ŝ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘ ȅƻǳ ƛƴƛǘƛŀƭƭȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƻƴ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ 
related matters. The Principal is available to speak to concerned parents/carers 
after conversations with the classroom teacher or staff member have been held 
and the staff member has had the opportunity to address the concern. 
 
Safety in the Carpark 
We have noticed an increase in the amount of students and parents using the 
carpark to walk to school. This is a dangerous action and we request that 
parents/carers teach their children to use the school gates and not the carpark 
to walk to school. 
 
Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kaarin Littleton 
Principal 

Principal 
Kaarin Littleton 
 
Phone 
4617 8333 
 
Text  
0417 958 416 
 
Email 
principal@toowoom
banorthss.eq.edu.au 
 
Outside School 
Hours Care 
4617 8313 
 
P&C Association 
Meets at 5.30pm on 
the last Thursday 
each month. All 
parents welcome. 
 
School Motto 
άNothing but the 
ōŜǎǘέ 
 
School Values 

¶ Be Safe 

¶ Be 
Respectful 

¶ Be a Learner 
 
toowoombanorthss.e
q.edu.au 
 
Cnr Mort St & Taylor 
St, Toowoomba. Q. 
4350 
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TERM 1 AT A GLANCE FOR 2019 
 

APRIL 
Week 10 Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Friday 5th April Gold Pass Day 
LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

Tuesday 23rd April FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 

Wednesday 24th April ANZAC DAY SERVICE 

Thursday 25th April ANZAC DAY 

MAY 
Wednesday 29th May AVA PetPEP School Visit ς Prep-Year 3 

 JUNE 
Wednesday 5th June AVA PetPEP School Visit ς Year 4 to Year 6  

Friday 7th June LǘΩǎ ! aŀŘ ²ƻǊƭŘ ς 1.30pm - $5 per student 

 

SCHOOL BANKING NEWS 
Term 2 - School Banking will be on Wednesday 24th April due to Anzac 
Day Holiday. 
 
If youôd like to start school banking, itôs never too late and itôs easy! 

¶ Online: 
Visit www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking and click on the link to 
open a Youthsaver account. 

¶ In branch: 
Visit any Commonwealth Bank Branch (Kmart Plaza, Clifford Gardens or Grand Central).  
Parents will need to bring along identification for themselves and their child, like their 
Driver licence and their childôs birth certificate. 

¶ Then on Thursday mornings each week, fill in the deposit slip for you child and secure 
the money in the pocket of the bank book folder.  Drop the whole thing into your 
classroom teacher to put into the grey banking bag located in your classroom.  Banking 
Coordinators will collect the grey bags and return them to your class for your collection as 
the end of the day. 

 
Please make sure you have you childôs Name and Class (eg 2D or 3N) on the outside of 
their bank book. We look forward to assisting your child to learn to save and earning 
fantastic rewards in the process. 
 

TERM 1 GOLD PASS DAY ς FRIDAY 5th April  
 
Gold Pass Day Invitations have been handed out to eligible students today.  This Friday we will be 
celebrating our Gold and Blue Level students with a Minecraft Pop Up Play Day.  If parents have anything 
to donate for the construction of the Minecraft Day that sticks with sticky tape including cardboard 
boxes, please bring it in to be stored near the tuckshop. Free Dress for Gold Level and Blue Level students 
on Friday 5th April. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TERM 2 -  ANZAC DAY  

 
TNSS have Poppies for sale in the office. $1 per single flower. Come and get one before 
our ANZAC DAY service on the Wednesday 24th April. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TERM 1 -  WEEKLY STUDENT GOLD AWARDS 
 
On parade last week these well-deserved students were presented with a Gold Award.  Congratulations 
to these students, what a wonderful effort. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOOK CLUB NEWS ς MRS CLARK 

 
This year, your child will be regularly bringing home their Book Club catalogue from school. It is packed-

full of awesome books and products at affordable Club prices. 

Book Club provides your family with a fun and convenient way of bringing the best in children's literature 

into your home, while also helping to bridge the important class-to-home reading gap. 

We have exciting titles from best-selling authors, popular titles and series we know kids love, as well as 

products that make perfect gifts, and books for younger siblings who may not be at school yet, ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ 

forget to check in youǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭōŀƎΦ 
Not only are you helping your children, you are also helping your schoolτ20% of your spend goes back to 
your school in valuable Scholastic Rewards. 
We will be keeping you in the LOOP throughout 2019 with more exciting offers and recommended reads. 
So stay tuned! 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TUCKSHOP NEWS  
 
TUCKSHOP ς HELP NEEDED 
Tuckshop is in urgent need of volunteers, even if you can only spare a few hours for the morning. Please 
contact us if you are available on 4617 8333. 
 
TUCKSHOP AND UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Wednesday ς 8.00am to 1.30pm 
Friday - 8.00am to 1.30pm 
 
  

 

P&C NEWS 
 
P&C MEETING TIMES 
 
Our monthly meetings are held on the last Thursday of the month and are now at 5.30 pm. If you are a 
parent, guardian or community member who wishes to be a part of the planning and fundraising of our 
school then please join us at our meetings.  
 

We now have Containers for Change Bins at the school.   

The YELLOW bins are for your 10c recyclable bottles.  This money will be donated to the 

P&C!  
Please join in and support Our School! 
  

We have Registered for Containers for Change! 
Toowoomba North State School P&C have registered, so when you return your recyclable bottles and 
cans you can help us raise money.  All you have to do is quote the following Scheme ID at any refund 
point 

C10063443 
And all funds will be transferred to the P&C! 
Thanks for your support. 
 
Thank you to our wonderful volunteers who do a fantastic job for the P&C.  If you have any queries about 
the P&C and its operation please contact us via email or check the school website for more information.  
You can also visit us on the Toowoomba North State School Facebook page. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

UNIFORM ORDER FORM for 2019 
OPENING HOURS ς Wednesday & Friday, 8am to 1.30pm 

 

Item Size Price Size Qty Sub Total 

Polo Shirt (new) 4 -16 22.00    

Polo Shirt (new) Adult Size 26.00    

Boys/Girls Shorts 4 -16 20.00    

Girls Skorts 4 -16 26.00    

Girls Dress 6 - 16 45.00    

Tracksuit Pants 4 -16 22.00    

Jumpers with 
embroidered logo 

4 -16 22.00    

Jumper with 
embroidered logo 

Adult Sizes 26.00    

Year 6 Senior Jersey 
(unnamed) 

10 - 16 33.00    

TNSS Jacket 4-16 $40.00    

Library Bag Various 
colours 

15.00    

Hats  S M L 15.00    

Scrunchies Various 
colours 

3.50    

Headbands Various 
colours 

4.50    

TOTAL ORDER  

 
 

Order Details 
 

Student Name _____________________                                               
 

Class                  _____________________ 
 

Parent Name   _____________________   
 

Phone               _____________________ 
 

Email                _____________________ 
 

Payment Method ς Cash only 
 

 
Please note: 

1. Payment on collection  
2. Prices are subject to change 

 

 
 
 
 

bƻǘŜΥ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
Uniform Shop on nominated days 

please place your completed 
order and full payment in an 
envelope and leave with the 

office staff.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LITTLE LEARNERS PLAYGROUP  
 
Playgroup meets every Friday @ TNSS from 9 -11 am in B block (next to Prep BP). We provide a variety of 
activities each week allowing yourself and child to socialise and explore a fun learning environment. We 
ask you to ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǇƛŜŎŜ ƻŦ ŦǊǳƛǘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀ όǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǘŜŀ ϧ ŎƻŦŦŜŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ 
mums, dads, and carers).  
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

OSHC ς OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS CARE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After School Care at TNSS 
 

Did you know that the TNSS OSHC offers after school care each day from 2.30pm to 6.00pm? 
Students share afternoon tea before participating in a wide range of activities programm ed to 
include each studentõs interests. Everyone completes their homework on a Monday, freeing up 

that valuable time when parents and students get home. 
Costs before CCS are $18.00 for a permanent booking and $19.00 for a casual one but depending 

on rebates parents costs can be as little as $3.70 a day per child.  
If you have any questions or wish to enrol please visit the OSHC or contact 

Cathy 0414 731 260 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 
 

Ψw!½½!a!¢!½½Ω ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 9ƳǇƛǊŜ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ, Friday 12th April- Free Tickets 
 
The Immune Deficiencies Foundation Australia (IDFA) are hosting a Comedy Variety Show called 
Ψw!½½!a!¢!½½Ω ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 9ƳǇƛǊŜ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ мнth April at 4pm during the school holidays. 
 
IDFA have sent TNSS complimentary tickets to the show for our students and families.  We have 50 
tickets to give away for any families interested in attending. Please come into the office to collect your 
free tickets to attend this show. Limit of two per family. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Toowoomba Regional Councilôs healthy communities initiative 

Sharpe Kids Karate has recently come on board with Toowoomba Regional Councilôs 
healthy communities initiative ï The CHANGE Project ï offering new low cost kids fitness 
activities. World Chase TagÊ is the classic game "Chasey" with inflatable obstacles, a 

modern take on a playground classic. Itôs suitable for ages 5 to 12 years and no experience 
necessary. Dojo Warrior is an indoor agility course, utilising skills from Parkour. Please feel 

free to advertise this in your next newsletter if this is something your students will be 
interested in. The next activity will take place on 4th May. See below for details, or visit our 

CHANGE Project website.  

World Chase TagÊ 

Where: Queens Park, cnr Margaret & Lindsay Sts, Toowoomba 
When: 1st Saturday of every month (excluding school holidays), 9am 

Cost: $5 
Contact: Moneita - phone 0407 756 332 or email sharpekidskarate@gmail.com 

Dojo Warrior  

Where: Sharpe Dojo Toowoomba, 12/493 South St, Harristown 
When: 1st Saturday of every month (excluding schools holidays), 10.30am 

Cost: $5 
Contact: Moneita - phone 0407 756 332 or email sharpekidskarate@gmail.com 

 

http://www.tr.qld.gov.au/community-business/educational/healthy-living-change-project/7537-the-change-project-activities
mailto:sharpekidskarate@gmail.com
mailto:sharpekidskarate@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

   


